
Dear Pastors and Youth Directors, 

 

Here at Mountain Lake Independent Baptist Church, we understand that the economy is down 

and therefore you have to be more selective when choosing pricier youth conferences. No one enjoys 

spending 20-30 dollars per activity and I know neither do you. To give you a break, we would like to 

invite you to our annual Thanksgiving Teen Rally on November 2, 2013.  

With powerful preaching by Pastors Lee Bowman and Mike Clark, and music by the Condict 

Family, our teen rally will provide an exciting spiritual atmosphere AND a full thanksgiving dinner for less 

than you will find anywhere else. 

We do ask for a suggested donation of $5 to cover food costs, but that’s it! Registration begins 

at 11, and the rally itself runs from 12-6. If you want an activity for your teens where they are fed both 

physically and spiritually, then, please, come to our 2013 Thanksgiving Teen Rally. If you have any 

questions, you can call us at 301-334-3234 or email me at dward_gerdom@yahoo.com. 

Thank you, 

Grant Gerdom, Youth Pastor 


